LOWER MIFFLIN TOWNSHIP

 MEETING OF BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

ORDINANCE WORKSHOP
June 3, 2021
     The Lower Mifflin Township Board of Supervisors met on June 3, 2021 for an ordinance workshop. 

Clint Barrick, Frank Oiler, & Jake Fealtman were present. The meeting was called to order by CB at 6:40pm  
ORDINANCE DISCUSSION: Supervisors and Zoning Officer had discussions on implementing a Property Maintenance Code to go along with the Zoning Book that LMT has in place.  A sample of IPMC was handed out to the board and they will review it prior to the next Ordinance Workshop on June 14 @ 3pm  
ADMINISTRATIVE ACTION: MM presented to the board the letter of intent to provide trash service for LMT residents beginning July 2021 at a reduced rate of $55.00 per quarter through July 2026. After discussion the board agreed to submit the request to join the trash service agreement with 8 other municipalities CB,FO,JF. 
ADJOURNMENT: 8:25pm
Respectfully Submitted,
Brandi Lay, Secretary                       
